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From:    Kate Travers-Jones <kate.traversjones@yahoo.com.au>

To:    <thomas.fitzgerald@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Date:    4/04/2011 11:32 AM

Subject:   Online Submission from Kate Travers-Jones (object)

CC:    <assessments@planning.nsw.gov.au>

 
  

  
As a resident of Parkes Lane originally from 1972, I believe the proposed development will radically and permanently 
alter our current unique family environment which does not integrate with the existing neighbourhood in relation to lot 
size, housing style, landform and density. In particular:  
 
1. Newland 

  

 
Kate Travers-Jones 
 
E : kate.traversjones@yahoo.com.au 
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